

Re: Year 11 Presentation Evening

Dear Parents,

You will likely have heard on the news regarding the conversion of Venue Cymru into a 300 bed 'Nightingale' hospital facility.

This, coupled with the recently implemented guidelines on social distancing means that I am very disappointed to inform you that the Year 11 Presentation Evening scheduled for Thursday 21st May will be unable to go ahead.

We had hoped that either through a ceasing or relaxation of social distancing rules or by moving the date to later in the summer term that we would still be able to run the event but regretfully this is now clearly not possible.

I would like to move forwards by considering an alternative celebratory event in the new academic year; I appreciate that some of our young people will have moved to other educational providers/employment but this is still an area that I would like to pursue.

In the meantime I am looking forward to seeing those young people who are joining us in the Sixth Form and to those moving elsewhere, I wish you all the very best.

With best wishes for your good health.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Sutton

Headteacher













